
 

  

 

 

19 June 2019 

 

STATEMENT FROM THE CORRUPTION AND CRIME COMMISSION:  

Independent WA Police Review 

The Corruption and Crime Commission has not received a copy, nor has it required a copy, of the 

independent review of the Western Australia Police Force commissioned in 2017, known as the 'Bogan 

Report'. 

However, it was notified of a number of matters included in the report. There were 18 allegations 

identified, some of which had previously been assessed by the Commission.  

Consistent with the Commission's role as the oversight agency for misconduct in WA Police, it 

assessed each of the allegations in line with its usual process. In each, the Commission concluded 

there was an insufficient basis on which to form a reasonable suspicion of serious misconduct. 

The Commission notes former Police Commissioner Karl O'Callaghan's request that the Commission 

makes public the outcomes of any investigation. The former Commissioner was not the subject of any 

allegations received. 
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